
535 Pleasant St.  
Belmont, MA  02478 
1/3/24 
 
Belmont Historic District Commission Members 
c/o Chris Ryan   
 
Dear Commission Members, 
 
I'm writing to you regarding changes to 543 Pleasant St proposed by Sheetal Kumar.  I will be out of 
town on January 9, 2024 otherwise I would attend the meeting in person. 
 
I have reviewed the proposed changes and am happy to support them.  I live next to 542 Pleasant Street 
and am the neighbor who will be most affected by them.  The proposed changes are in keeping with the 
current architecture of the house and will contribute to the overall quality of the neighborhood. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Richard Madden  
 


